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REFERENCE LETTER 

 

I, the undersigned attorney Sawa Zarębińska acting on behalf of Law Office Wołodkiewicz – 
Jacyna, Zarębińska, Zawadzki, as a participant of the business study trip to China which took 
place on 6 – 15 December 2013 and was planned and organized by Euro Asian Foundation 
for Business Education, declare that the event mentioned above was planned and realized 
by organizer in a professional way and with maintaining high business standards. 

Employees and representatives of the organizer fulfilled their obligations with high 
engagement and in a professional manner.  During the event mentioned above, organizer 
provided a number of meetings, seminars and other similar activities  allowing the 
establishment of direct contacts both with local authorities responsible for international 
cooperation and other entities form China interested in cooperating with Polish companies. 

With this in mind, I can recommend Euro Asian Foundation for Business Education as an 
entity, which offers professional and reliable services mentioned above, what allows to see it 
as a trustworthy partner for organizing study trips and events on the territory of China. 

 

 

Sincerely,  

Attorney 

Sawa Zarębińska 


